Preparing for

NextGen

PACER-Only Users
Do | Have To Upgrade?

I’m a PACER-only user.
Do I have to upgrade my PACER account to prepare for NextGen?

DO | HAVE TO
UPGRADE?

No.

If you are a PACER-only user (not an e-filer), upgrading your PACER account is not required to
prepare for NextGen CM/ECF.

An upgraded account is not necessary for PACER-only users to continue to search, view, and
print case and docket information.

WHY
SHOULD |

UPGRADE?

Upgrading your PACER account provides additional features that will improve the efficiency
and security of your account.

New Security features are available to you after upgrading your PACER account.

e Create your own login and password
e Self-service login retrieval
* Password reset feature

e Enhanced security, including a password strength meter

Note: If you need to perform a maintenance function (e.g. change address, email, etc.) you
will be automatically prompted to upgrade your PACER account.

NEED MORE
INFO ?

PACER Service Center ]

PACER account specialists are available Email: pacer@psc.uscourts.gov
between the hours of 8 AM and 6 PM CT Phone: (800) 676-6856 or (210) 301-6440
Monday through Friday
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